
June 5, 1979

Mr. Win Rockwell
President's Cornission

on Three Mile Island
2l00 M Street, N.W., Suite 714
Mashington, D. C. 20037

Dear Mr. Rockwell:

Per your request I am sending you a copy of UASH-1400, Reactor Safety
Study. We ara acquiring the additional information you requested and it
will be forwarded at a later date. The WASH-1400 will be delivered to you
by courier.

If we can be of further assistance, please call me.

Sincerely,
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[)/[E.KevinCornell,InterimDirector
NRC/TMI Special Inquiry'

Enclosure:
UASH-1400
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